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The Outrigger Canoe Clubs’ volleyball 

contingent made another grand show­

ing this year at the Haili Tournament, 

held annually in Hilo over the Easter 

weekend.

The Outrigger Canoe Clubs’ #1 team 

led by Charlie Jenkins and Randy Shaw 

lost in the finals to a fine U.H. squad 

coached by former OCC coach, Dave 

Shoji.

The Outrigger Canoe Clubs’ #2 

team finished 7th overall in a field of 30 

plus teams.

The darlings of the tournament

turned out to be the OCC Juniors who 

finished 6th overall. It was the award to 

the OCC Juniors team for most likely to 

achieve and sportsmanship that especi­

ally pleased coach Jim lams. Tourna­

ment Chairman Ken Griffin said that the 

awards to the OCC Juniors were unani­

mous and that was certainly evident by 

the applause at the awards banquet.

The Outrigger Canoe Club Junior 

team members were B. Costales, B. 

Cross, R. D. Gray, R. Heitzman, E. 

Lamberg, R Mattice, J. McDermott,

D. Rigg and M. Rigg.

Swim Committee Chair Ian Emberson 

announced July 20 as the date for the 

second annual clash between Waikiki 

Swim Club and the Outrigger Canoe 

Club swimmers. (Note: Earlier date 

was July 13, postponed until July 20). 

Meet at the Hau terrace at 8 a.m., 

prompt start at 9 a.m. Last year’s for­

midable course set by Cline Mann will 

be ‘scaled down’ this year, so swim­

mers, take heart, come back, try again, 

the course will be reduced in size, du­

ration and other obstacles to take into 

account the strictly amateur effort of the 

OCC. This does, however, give a com­

petitive edge to W.S.C., but safety first!

Last year 63 swimmers completed 

the course, and despite the competitive 

edge, W.S.C. only won the day by ap­

prox. 13 points, so OCC made some 

showing. Also note: Because W.S.C. is 

a masters club, they have no one entered 

in events from age groups 15-17, and 

very few from 18-24, so we encourage 

the OCC Juniors to enter.

Ian promises club brunch and T- 

shirts at the finish.

Escorts are needed for canoes, pad­

dle boards, scorekeeping, timing, 

breakfast help. All are welcome. Please 

sign up at the front desk. Awards cere­

mony will be held during the breakfast. 

Registration blanks, course description 

and application at the front desk.

Paddle Tennis Championships
Commencing early June the Tennis 

Committee will be initiating the 1980 

Paddle Tennis Championships to be 

played as weather permits on the Marco 

Polo Condominium Courts for the pre­

liminary matches and the Diamond 

Head Tennis Center for the quarter, 

semi and final matches. Practice time 

can be obtained now on the Marco Polo

Courts from now until the first part of 

June through your Tennis Committee.

Balls, refreshments and trophies will 

be offered to the competitors in all divi­

sions. As in the tennis championships, 

womens, mens, singles, doubles and 

mixed doubles will be played in A, B 

and Novice categories. Trophies will be 

awarded to the top three finishers in

each category.

This is a “members only” competi­

tion with all entries forming a potential 

traveling team to compete against other 

clubs and organizations. Sign up at the 

front desk or on the Tennis Bulletin 

Board near the Beach Shop. Contact 

Jon Haig for further details.


